
 

 

PATCHWAY TOWN COUNCIL 
Callicroft House, Patchway, Bristol, BS34 5DQ 
Email: office@patchwaytowncouncil.gov.uk 

Phone: 01454 868 530 
 
 
       20th February 2020 
 
Dear Councillors, Loveridge, Butler, Cottrell, Dando, Gordon, Hopkinson, Martin & 
I. Walker. 
 
  You are summonsed to the next meeting of the Parks and Open Spaces 
Committee to be held on Tuesday 25th February 2020 at 7:30pm at Callicroft House, 
Rodway Road, Patchway. The agenda is given below.    

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
                                  

Town Clerk 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

A G E N D A 
 
 
Welcome to any guests and members of the public, ensure visitors book has been 
completed and advice provided on fire exits and mustering location. 

 
1. To receive apologies for absence and decided whether to accept them. 
 
2. Declarations of Interest 
 
3. To approve the minutes of the Parks & Open Spaces Committee meeting 

held on 28th January 2020 and to note any issues. 
 
4. To consider the quotation for a new set of goalposts, nets and flags for Scott 

Park and agree to recommend to council to allocate the money from general 
reserves. 

 
5. To populate the S106 agreement for the Basketball Court at Blakeney Road 

Play Area. 
 
6. To consider the extension of Youth Football until 7th May 2020 and agree 

any actions. 
 
7. To consider options for a watering device and pump to allow our hanging 

baskets and planters to be watered and agree any actions. 
 
8. To consider whether to apply for the Sport England Community Asset Fund 

for the New Pavilion Project and agree any actions. 
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9. To consider a metal shed for the compound at the Sports and Social Club 
and agree any actions.  
 

10. To receive an update on the 3G tender going on contract finder. 
 

11. To receive an update on the Pavilion Project. 
 

12. To receive an update from the Parks and Open Spaces Working Group  
a) CCTV at Scott Park 

 
13. To note that the date of the next meeting will be on the 24th March 2020. 


